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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                              Contact:  Tonya Snyder 
April 27, 2022                                       Coordinator, Berrien County Mathematics & Science Center  
                  Phone:  (269) 471-7725 ext. 3360 

                                                    

Andrews University and Berrien RESA to host  
2022 Michigan High School Research Symposium 

Area students showcase college-level research 
 

What: 2022 Michigan High School Research Symposium 
   

Who: MEDIA  
 

When: Friday, April 29, 2022 
 9:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 
Where:  Andrews University  
  Buller Hall  

8488 E Campus Circle Dr. 
Berrien Springs, MI 49104 

   
Brief: Andrews University and Berrien Regional Education Service 

Agency (Berrien RESA) are hosting the 2022 Michigan High 
School Research Symposium on Friday, April 29, 2022 on the 
campus of Andrews University from 9:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

 
The event will showcase Berrien RESA’s Berrien County 
Mathematics & Science Center (BCMSC) students as well as 
several other students from southwest Michigan as they 
formally present research, engage in conversations about their 
experience, and discuss college-level lab techniques.    
 
Registration for the public is required.  Guests wishing to attend 
should contact Tonya Snyder at tonya.snyder@berrienresa.org.   
There is a $10 entry fee, which covers the cost of lunch. 
 
Members of the media are encouraged to attend. It will be a 
great opportunity to meet and interview some of the County’s 
brightest students.  Please RSVP your attendance by contacting 
Karen Heath, Supervisor of Communications, at 
karen.heath@berrienresa.org.  Lunch expenses will be covered 
for those media members who RSVP and attend the event. 
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